
REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE 
 
FROM: Student Affairs Policy Committee 
 
DATE: January 29, 2024 
 
ACCOMPLISHMENTS: 

 
GOALS: 

 

Kristin Little and Tim Ottusch stepped in as co-chairs  
Joel Smith was added as a member 
Thank you to former co-chairs Casey and Ohala!!! 

The goal for this spring is to work on compiling a document/resource to share with senate, and generally 
faculty, staff, and students on resources across campus. The first committee meeting is January 31, 
where this will be discussed further. 



 
 


